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In Brief: 

 Our first Word of the Week  

 was ‘protocol’.  

 

 Parent information event.    

A reminder that we will be 

holding an information 

evening for all current 

parents on Thurs 7 Feb here 

at school,  18:30– 19:30.  

  Please RSVP by Fri 1 Feb.  

 

 The inaugural Student  

Council meeting took place 

this week with TORCH 

Contests and the Golden 

Ticket Reward Trip 2019   

high on  the agenda. 

 

 Keep up don’t catch up! 

Weekly MathsWatch and 

Educake (Science) drop-ins    

at lunchtime mean that 

anyone needing extra time   

to complete their challenges 

can make the most of time   

in school.   

 

 Winter weather warnings      

In the unlikely event that  

school is forced to close 

because of snow and ice, 

parents will be notified by 

email, via Twitter, our 

website and Radio Newark.  

 

 Well done to Lewys who 

smashed his fundraising 

target with #24unplugged in 

aid of Blind Veterans UK.  

 

 

 

Follow us on Twitter @SuthersSchool  

 ALL IN THE NAME OF CURIOSITY  

 

BEACON BREAK-THROUGH: PURPLE PULLING OUT IN FRONT  

Beacon have broken though 

into the lead this week in 

the race to become House 

Champions. They banked a 

massive 275 points in the 

last 7 days, putting them 

nearly 100 points clear of 

their closest rivals and two-

time champions, Skylark.  

Taking in the sights: Year 8 braving the cold in Trafalgar Square en-route to Piccadilly Theatre   

Curiosity was the focus of the day on Thursday as Year 8 travelled to 

London to see the award-winning National Theatre production of 

Mark Haddon’s The Curious Incident of the Dog in the Night-Time—

and even made time to take in some of the sights with a quick (and 

rather cold) trip to Trafalgar Square where the fountains, monu-

ments and resident pigeons all sparked a great deal of intrigue and 

excitement. The production itself was nothing short of amazing; the 

lighting, music and incredible acting made for a truly memorable ex-

perience—as did the adorable little puppy! And so, with our first the-

atre trip complete, thoughts are already turning to where we might 

go next and to our very own production of Hairspray that we are 

working towards later this year! Details of dates / venue to follow!  


